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City is awarded its 15th financial reporting certificate 

 

The City of Bristol Tennessee has been awarded the Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in 

Financial Reporting by Government Finance Officers Association of the United States and Canada 

(GFOA) for its comprehensive annual financial report (CAFR).  “This is the 15th year the City of 

Bristol has received this award. That alone speaks volumes about the leadership of Finance 

Director, Tara Musick and her talented team. “We are incredibly fortunate to have such a 

remarkable group of individuals working with the City,” stated Bill Sorah, City Manager. 

The CAFR is the highest form of recognition in the area of governmental accounting and financial 

reporting, and its attainment represents a significant accomplishment by a government and its 

management.  
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